
 
 

1 
 

 

 

 

Telephone: 028 71 341419 

info@chapelroadps.derry.ni.sch.uk       www.chapelroadps.co.uk            

Principal: Mrs. Mary Bacheta 
Dear families and friends 

It is time once again to let you know what is happening in school!  

 

THANK YOU 
Sending a huge thanks to our school community for their generosity in supporting the fundraising 

for Ukraine. We presented a cheque to Father Canny for £200 on behalf of the school. This was 

added to the Derry Diocese fund for Ukraine and will be used to support children and families. 

 

Another very special thank you to our boys and girls for raising £863.00 in the SMARTIE 

fundraiser. This was organised by the Student Council and Mrs O Hagan. We were overwhelmed 

by the total and are looking forward to new playground equipment very soon.  

 

REMINDER SCHOOL CLOSURES  
Our Easter holidays begin on Wednesday 13th April 2022 at 12 noon. We return to school on 

Monday 25th April 2022.  

 

 

 
MAY BANK HOLIDAYS 
The school is closed on Monday 2nd May 2022 for the bank holiday.  

The school is also closed on Wednesday 1st June, Thursday 2nd June and Friday 3rd June for the 

bank holiday and Queen’s Jubilee.  

 

We finish the school year on Thursday 30th June at 12 noon.  

325 CLUB 
Just a reminder that there will be no 325 Club next week. It will finish at 4.00pm on Friday 8th 

April and resume after the Easter holidays. Breakfast club will continue as normal next week.  
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CELEBRATING THE SACRAMENTS 
Congratulations to our Primary 4 who made their First Confession and to our 

Primary 7 children who celebrated their Confirmation on Sunday.  

We are looking forward to First Communion on Saturday 30th April at 11.30am in 

St. Columb’s Church, Chapel Road. 

 

PATHS PARENT INFORMATION SESSION 
Tuesday 12th April 2022 4.00pm-5.00pm 

A link will be sent to your email closer to the time.  

 

 

SPORTING EVENTS 
It has been so lovely to see the children getting back into activities with other schools and 

groups. Our Football and Gaelic Teams have been out and about showing off their skills and 

sportsmanship. They have made us all super proud. Thank you to ‘The Ryan Mc Bride Foundation’ 

and ‘Doiretrasna’ (Eoghan) for their continued support with training sessions. Also, to Mr. 

Morrison and Miss Browne for taking the boys and girls over to the venues and looking after 

them so well.  
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More pics can be viewed on the website via this link. 

https://www.chapelroadps.co.uk/news/football-is-back/ 

 

STAFF NEWS 
Congratulations to Miss Kerr who celebrated her wedding on the 19th March and is now Mrs Mc 

Callion. The sun shone and she had the best day. It is proving difficult to drop the ‘Miss Kerr’ 

but we are getting there. She said she will forgive us until September but no excuses after 

that.  

 

WEBSITE NEWS SUMMARY 
We have a fantastic website that is updated daily-don’t forget to visit the SCHOOLS NI app on 

your phone and view all the activities. I also send out messages privately to specific classes or 

families that are relevant to specific groups.  

This link below displays a summary of the latest news.  

 

https://www.chapelroadps.co.uk/cmsfiles/enewsletters/index.php?length=month&

sendcode=true 
 

Thank you for your continued support in all that we do. 

Mrs. Bacheta and staff 

See ‘Holidays for 2022/23’ below. 

https://www.chapelroadps.co.uk/news/football-is-back/
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